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lThe Department of
Community & Regional ‘Affairs
has been awarded nearly 1.3

illion' dollars for the summer
employment  of approximately
31000 “Alaskan youth between
the ages of 14 to 21.

"fu‘nding for this program was
awarded by ' the Manpower
Division .in" the. Office of the
Governor: under. the Federal
Comprehensive’ Employment

Training Act. . ‘

" $1.3 million for employment

' The program,. known :as
Neighborhood Youth Corps, will
provide . work experience and
summer employment for :many
economcially, disadvantaged -
youth in rural Alaska.

For more information write to:
Stephen K. Woodruff,
Information Officer, Office of
the Governor, Manpower
Division,” Pouch' AG,  Juneau,
Alaska 9981 or phone
465-4895.



